
Vale Queen Elizabeth II  

On behalf of the community of Balranald, I express my deepest sympathy for the sad 
news concerning the passing of Queen Elizabeth the Second, and the end of an 
historic reign exemplified by duty, humility and service to the Commonwealth.  
 
I know you will join me in offering our heartfelt condolences to the Royal Family, who 
have not only lost their Queen, figurehead and matriarch, but a beloved mother, 
grandmother and great-grandmother. 
 
For many of us, Queen Elizabeth II was the only monarch we have ever known, and 
will forever hold a special place in our hearts for her dedication, compassion and 
commitment to the people she served.  
 
The Council Office is able to receive letters of condolence from the Balranald 
Community either by hand or email. These messages will then be provided to 
Buckingham Palace.  
 
While this is a time of mourning, it is also a time of celebration and remembrance for 
the life of a woman and a Queen who left an indelible mark on us all. 
 
May she rest in eternal peace, and may God Save the King. 
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